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Friday 6th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Reference: Cycle 1 Report 2022 

We are pleased to provide your child’s end of Cycle 1 report. These reports give us a clear snapshot 
on the progress, effort and behaviour for your child in each subject, as well as their attendance and 
the number of merits they have accrued this academic year.   At Isca, we want to celebrate our 
scholars’ successes and have ambition for every single child, so please take time to look at this 
report and discuss it with your child. 

To access the report please follow the guidance provided by clicking here.  The report provides 
clear explanations on what is being reported on by your child’s teacher. 

Attendance  

It is vitally important that your child attends school every day so that they can learn and achieve.  
We expect all scholars to have as close to 100% attendance as possible.  If your child’s attendance 
is below this, please do work with your child’s tutor and Head of Year to discuss how we can 
support you to ensure their attendance at school improves.  Each term we reward scholars with 
excellent attendance as well as those whose attendance is improving.   

Punctuality 

To find out about your child’s attendance and punctuality, please click here. 

If you have any further questions regarding this report, please do not hesitate to contact your 
child’s tutor.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Joe Bispham 

Deputy Headteacher 


